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Conflicts of Interest 
 
Individuals serving on the Broad Street Market Board of Directors or employed as Senior Market Staff 
shall be prohibited from accepting free or discounted goods or services from vendors at the Market 
unless such free or discounted goods or services are offered to the general public on the same terms. 
 
Members of the Broad Street Market Board of Directors who are also vendors at the Broad Street 
Market shall only be prohibited from offering free or discounted goods or services to non-vendor 
members of the Broad Street Market Board of Directors, and may engage in customary trade, 
exchange, and offering of goods and services as is typical in a community of market vendors. Vendors 
who are board members must nevertheless also avoid any appearances of impropriety or favoritism. 
 
 


